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To the Parliamentary Committee I write to affirm my support for the significant stand made by 
Mr. Mark Latham MP in addressing the multiple vexatious allegations made by Gary Burns against 
Bernard Gaynor, Israel Folau and others. Burns intent certainly appears to be intent on causing 
harassment and stress for no common good on community minded persons. I am also alarmed 
that he has used NSW tax payer dollars to delve into the lives of people who live interstate.  
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission. May Truth and sanity prevail,  
Sincerely,  


